
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR A CODE AMENDMENT 

REGARDING STREET OPENINGS AND EXCAVATIONS 

BOT 04-01 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Lombard, County of DuPage, will consider a 

proposed amendment to the Title 9, Chapter 97, Sections 97.070 through 97.081 of the 

Code of Lombard regarding street openings and excavations.  The public hearing will be 

at the following time and place: 

 

 Date:  February 5, 2004 

 

 Time:  7:30 p.m. 

 

 Location: Lombard Village Hall 

   Board Room 

   255 E. Wilson Avenue 

   Lombard, Illinois 60148 

 

The petition is referred to as BOT 04-01. 

 

If there are any questions or comments regarding this amendment, please contact the 

Village of Lombard, Department of Community Development.   For more information, 

please visit or call the: 

 

   Department of Community Development 

   255 East Wilson Avenue 

   Lombard, Illinois 60148 

   630 620-5749 (TDD No. 630 620-5812) 

 

 

 

Barbara A. Johnson 

Deputy Village Clerk 


